From: Mary Mairose

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 10:29 PM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] CO2 pipeline docket #HP24-001

Dear Commissioners,

We want to express our opposition to yet another permit application from Summit Carbon
Solutions/Midwest Carbon Express and its LLCs.

Please trust and defend your actions in denying the first permit.

Please honor the SD Supreme Court ruling against the use of eminent domain for pipelines because they
are not a common carrier.

Please honor the votes of the people, 60% of whom rejected SB 201 on Nov. 5.

Please respect county and city ordinances already in place to defend the rights and safety of their local
constituents.

Please protect our constitutional rights to own and control our farmlands.

For these reasons, we will not give up the fight against these powerful corporations.

Thank you.

Mary and Steve Mairose

Kimball, SD 57355





